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Newsletter: 28th March 2024                   Issue: 24 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Easter Nests (Rec), Easter Assembly (Y4) 

 Dear all 
 

As we reach the end of another busy, but successful term, I'd like to take a 

moment to reflect.  

First and foremost, my gratitude to our dedicated staff whose unwavering 

commitment and passion have played a pivotal role. Your tireless efforts make a 

difference in the lives of our children, and for that, I am immensely grateful. 

To parents and carers, thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. Your 

involvement in your child's education is invaluable, and we appreciate the trust 

you place in us to guide and inspire them on their educational journey. 

To our governors, your guidance and wisdom continue to steer our school 

towards excellence. Your dedication to upholding our values and ensuring the 

welfare of our students and staff is very much appreciated. 

As we bid farewell to the spring term, we also welcome the occasions of Easter, 

Eid, and Passover. These celebrations mark not only cultural and religious 

significance but also serve as reminders of the importance of unity, compassion, 

and understanding within our diverse community. 

We understand that not all families may observe these religious festivals, 

remembering that inclusivity and respect for all beliefs are fundamental values at 

Highworth. Regardless of faith or tradition, we hope this time provides an 

opportunity for happy moments spent with family and loved ones.  

Wishing you all a restful and rejuvenating break filled with laughter, love, and 

maybe even sunshine!  

Very best wishes 

Clare Pankhania  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES THIS WEEK: 
 

Thursday 28th March  

1:30pm: Easter Trail 

2:15pm:  School closes for the Easter 

break 
 

Monday 1st April to Friday 12th April 

School closed  
 

Monday 15th April  

Children return to school for the Summer 

Term 

Wednesday 17th April 

3.20pm Netball Match v St John’s School 
 

ATTENDANCE  

To report your child’s absence please 

phone and leave a message or send an 

email to: 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98.3% 

(CLASS 6S) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

91.6%  

WELL BELOW TARGET 


